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March 2, 2021 

 

 

 Olivehurst Public Utility District 

 Attn: John Tillotson 

 1970 9th Ave 

            Olivehurst, CA 95961 

 

Re:  LAFCO 2019-0002/OPUD Annexation 

 

The Yuba Local Agency Formation Commission recently approved a request by Olivehurst Public 

Utility District for annexation.  The request was to annex approximately 2561.24 acres into the 

Olivehurst Public Utility District for the purposes of providing domestic water, wastewater, 

lighting, drainage and parks and recreation services. Attached is a copy of the recorded Certificate 

of Completion, recorded on February 11, 2021, and Resolution No. 2020-0002, approving the 

annexation.  Please update your records and notate that any future county entitlements for urban 

development within the annexation area are subject to the terms or conditions as listed in 

Resolution No. 2020-0002. 

 

If you should have any questions, please contact our office at (530) 749-5467. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paige Hensley, Clerk Analyst 

Yuba Local Agency Formation Commission 

 

 

Encl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Benoit, Executive Officer 

Paige Hensley, Clerk-Analyst  

915 8th Street, Suite 130  

Marysville, CA 95901  Phone (530)749_5467 

Fax (530)740-4836 

    URL www.yubalafco.org 
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